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Comments: I am not opposed to the addition of a Mountain Coaster to the Sandia mountain range, east side. But

it really should be done after a thorough environmental review.  The Sandias are already stressed from drought

and have a very high activity level from hikers and mountain Bikes. The bikes have caused enormous eroded

ruts swooping down the side of the mountain.  Before the situation is made any worse, we should really look at

the TOTAL environmental impact of adding the Mountain Coaster. Specifically its impact to mountain erosion,

parking, trash management and increased use at the Tram, (both ends).

Let's get this right and do the Environmental Impact Study.   We can't afford NOT TO.

 

 


